From: I

Sent: 14 February 2022 19:01

To: PublicprotectionNorth

Subject: One dream amesbury Itd. New inn WK/202202613
Categories: **Representations**

Dear Sir or Madam

| object to the Inn New having late night opening and also having music outside.

If this is giving the go ahead , then we are back to square one.

It has been quiet in Amesbury since the New Inn has closed.

We live in Seymour Gardens in Amesbury and have to put up with people using the entrance as a
toilet and to vomit plus all the noise they make when the pubs are closed.

-Seymour Gardens
Amesbury
Salisbury

Sent from my iPad
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